
At IBPF our highest priority is the health and wellbeing of our clients, staff and 
community. IBPF is taking an approach that is regulatory compliant, sensible, and 
respectful. We can all play a part in minimising the spread of the Coronavirus and 
keeping the vulnerable safe.  
  
At this stage, Allied Health is an essential service so IBPF will remain open 
throughout this final phase of the pandemic. 
  
We expect to see many appointment changes due to staff and client isolation 
requirements, but if everyone is flexible we will get through this together. 
 
IBPF COVID-19 Safety Plan: 

• Staff and clients to wear a surgical mask 😷  

• Staff and vulnerable, high risk clients (e.g. unvaccinated 
and immunocompromised) may need to wear N95 mask 

• Staff are fully vaccinated 💉 

• Staff have completed "COVID 19 Infection Control Training" by the Dept. of 
Health 

• Clients are required to check in via the SafeWA, ServiceWA app or paper 
based contact register 

• All staff and clients are screened with a questionnaire and thermal 
temperature check 

• Cleaning is based on Government Guidelines with the addition of surface 

sanitising spray that lasts up to 30 days 🧹🪣 

• Everyone to practice good hand and sneeze/cough hygiene 
• All gym members/users must be double vaccinated, use a towel on 

equipment and wipe equipment down before and after use 
• Social distancing 

o No shaking hands 
o Telehealth 
o Reception traffic minimised 

▪ All gym members to use 24/7 gym entrance 
▪ Group participants and seniors to go straight to exercise rooms 

– bypass reception 
▪ Non clients to wait outside 

o High risk clients may also be offered segregated waiting/therapy 
rooms or telehealth 

We will monitor this situation closely and keep you updated. 

 

Our primary goal is to slow the Omicron spread and keep our community safe 🙂 

 

If we can assist you in any way please don't hesitate to call us. 


